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M T  Z I O N  C H R I S T I A N  S C H O O L

WARRIOR WALK

Dear Friend or Family Member of Mt Zion Christian School,

The MZCS 2021-2022 school year is under way, and students are very exited to particiapte
in our Annual Warrior Walk! Our theme for the year is taken from James 3. "Wisdom that
comes from heaven is first of all pure; then peace-loving, considerate, submissive, full of
mercy and good fruit, impartial and sincere" 

 
We are proud to be a school that strives for academic excellence, as well as strong
Christian Character development. In order to keep our tuition affordable, we count on your
partnership. We are happy to announce that, as a result of team effort between parents,
teachers, Mt Zion Christian church, and the community, we have met our goals for this
fundraiser over the past several years! 

We are asking for your assistance with this campaign. Will you support this event as
students, parents, and staff members prepare to walk the Geneva Lake Path to raise funds
for our school? Many will make the full 25 mile journey, while the younger students have the
option to participate in a 3 mile, 7 mile, or 14 mile path. Donations will be collected through
October 30th. Please be in prayerful consideration to be a part of our Warrior Walk this year
through your tax deductible donation. 

Thank you! 

Donations can be made by the following:

Check or Cash:

Fill out the back of this form, and send it
with a check made payable to "MZCS"

Mt. Zion Christian School
2330 Hwy 120 
Lake Geneva WI 53147

Credit Card: 

Donate online! 
Mtzionschool.com/warriorwalk

Please be sure to write name of the student
or family you are sponsoring in the memo
line. 

Donation receipts will be mailed to you.



DONATION INFORMATION

Your Name: ___________________________________________________________

Address: _____________________________________________________________

Email: _______________________________________________________________

Name of Student or Family you are sponsoring: _______________________________
We want to make sure donations get credited properly. .

From our entire school, Thank you so much for your support! 


